
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
Right-of-Way Acquisition Services  

RFQ 4353 
 
 
This Addendum No. 1, dated June 19, 2007 is hereby made part of the Request for 
Qualification Documents for: 
 

City of Shoreline 
Right of Way Acquisition Services  

 
The City of Shoreline has received several questions related to the Request for Proposals 
issued for right-of-way acquisition services for the Aurora Corridor Improvement Project (N 
165th to North 205th Street). Following are the questions received and the responses. 
 
Question #1  Are plans available indicating acquisition areas and property impacts 
Answer: No 
 
Question #2  Is there a maximum number of pages for the RFP? 
Answer: No. The only maximum number of pages are for those items listed in the RFP. 
 
Question #3  Bullets 4 through 7 (4th page, under Submittal Requirements) do not 
indicate maximum number of pages.  What are the maximum pages for bullets 4 
through 7? 
Answer: There is no maximum number of pages for the items for which no maximum is 
listed. 
 
Question #4  Does the City's approved right of way procedures include appraisal 
waiver limits of $10,000.00 or $25,000.00? 
Answer: Right-of-way procedures have not been approved yet for this project. 
 
Question #5  Does double sided count as 1 page or 2 pages? 
Answer: A double sided printed sheet counts as two pages. 
 
Question #6  Are the relocations in the South Segment 165th to 185th or the North 
Segment 185th to 205th? 
Answer: There may be relocations in the south segment and the north segment.  
 
Question #7  Who the project manager will be on the Shoreline Phase 2 Project? 
Answer: Kirk McKinley and Kris Overleese will be the project managers for the Aurora 
Corridor Improvement Project (N 165th to North 205th Street). 



 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
Issued June 19, 2007 
 
 
 
 
Kris Overleese, PE 
Capital Projects Manager 


